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Ministering to the 
Military Families in 
Hohenfels, Germany 

20% support raised! 
Dear Praying Churches and Families,                                  September 2019       

Deputation Trail:    I arrived back in the United States on August 16, 
2019. My first stop was in Kings Mountain, NC for a meeting with my 
mission board, World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions. Then I went 
further east to visit with my brother and his family for a few days.  I am 
currently staying in Hillsdale, Wyoming as I visit churches in the area.  I 
traveled through 6 states to get to Wyoming and have been in 11 states in 
the past month.   

Blessings:  Praise the Lord for travel safety. I have travelled over 2,000 
miles in the past month. Praise the Lord for friends along my route who 
invited me into their homes during my trip. I was very blessed to be invited 
to give my testimony in a Christian school chapel in Missouri and have 
been given the opportunity to teach Children’s Church here in Cheyenne, 
Wyoming a couple of times.  

Answered Prayer:  - Our Vacation Bible School in Hohenfels was a great 
blessing with many families in our local community hearing the gospel 
presented.  We also had a few German children join us each night.  Praise 
the Lord!    Pictures are pasted below…                                                                                                      
-  The Lord has provided a prophet’s chamber for me in Wyoming that I 
can use for as long as I am in the area visiting churches on deputation.         
- My calendar is starting to fill up for the winter months.                                
- I was able to get my new insurances purchased before heading out on 
deputation.  

 

Serving the 
military since 

September 
2004 

                   “O magnify the Lord with me, and let us exalt his name together.”  Psalm 34:3 
O 
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“This I recall to my 
mind, therefore have I 

hope. It is of the Lord’s 
mercies that we are not 
consumed, because his 
compassions fail not. 
They are new every 

morning: great is thy 
faithfulness.” 

Lamentations 3:21-23 

                  

Prayer Requests:                                                                                      
Please continue to pray for Hohenfels Baptist Church.                                                  
Pray for continued safety in travels.                                                                               
Pray that I’ll be able to raise the needed support in one year. 

Future Ministries opportunities:                                                    
Ladies Bible studies                                                              
Homeschool classes                                                                                      
German language ministries (eg. VBS, Children’s Church, etc.)                                                                      
Hospital ministry                                                                     
Secretarial services for the church     

                    

Next Prayer Letter: October 2019              
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Next Prayer Letter: November 2019 

Thank you and God bless, 
 

Lisa Kendrick 
Missionary to the Military 

in Hohenfels, Germany 
at Hohenfels Baptist Church 

Since 2004 
 

Sent out by: 
Mountain View Baptist Church 

5568 Chalkville Road 
Birmingham, Alabama 

35235 
        


